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Badgemore Park is hosting a fabulous

We would like to invite you to become one of our stallholders!

This year we are hoping to engage the public with a joyous assortment of all
things Christmas! We’re looking to host a collection of stalls with tasty treats,
trinkets, gifts, gadgets, condiments and a festive tipple or two. Badgemore
Park is very keen to #supportlocal and in so are inviting small creative
businesses to showcase their products to a large audience - all of whom will be
looking for the perfect Christmas gifts and stocking fillers!

Stalls cost £50 each, with a further 10% of takings donated to our chosen
charities*. On Monday (4th) we will host an evening shopping experience,
where customers can peruse, shop and socialise in our recently refurbished
Coach House and Fairway. We would encourage stallholders to invite friends
along to enjoy the experience. On Tuesday (5th) the doors will open to our club
members and the general public.

*In aid of the Charlie Waller Memorial Trust, The Brain Tumour Charity and Medical Detection Dogs.

If you are interested in selling your products at the Badgemore Park
Christmas Fair, we would love to hear from you.

Email: diconnell@badgemorepark.com or aspen.weatherburn@me.com
for more information and to register your interest.

badgemorepark.com



